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05. September 2023

Traffic: Next construction phase on UhlandstraRe

Construction site moves to the opposite side of the road //
Closures necessary // Continued one-way direction Rhede

The next construction phase has begun on Uhlandstrale.
The construction area is moving to the opposite side, which means that the cycle path and
footpath in this area must be closed.

Vehicle traffic will continue to be guided by one-way traffic in the direction of Rhede.
People on foot can walk safely past the construction site on the newly constructed area of
the footpath, and cyclists heading north can either ride with the traffic on the carriageway
or on the shared footpath and cycle path.

At the beginning of this construction phase, it will not be possible to get directly from the
car park in the direction of Gustav-Heinemann-Promenade.
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